
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Unitech Construction Management Ltd 
Suite 200 - 1530 56th Street 

Delta, BC V4L 2A8 
 

T   604 943 8845      F   604 943 0912       w   unitechcm.ca 

July 17th, 2019 

Residents in Proximity of Mountainside Secondary 
3365 Mahon Avenue 
North Vancouver, BC 
V7N 3T7 
 
Dear Resident(s):  
 
Re: Seismic Upgrade Construction work at 

Mountainside Secondary 
 
 
This letter is to inform local residents that the Mountainside Secondary Seismic Upgrade Project is starting in your 
local area.  Construction work on this project will run from July 17, 2019, to August 31, 2021, and will involve the 
following tasks: 
 

• Seismic remediation of Mountainside Secondary 
• Exterior buttresses, concrete work and site grading of Mountainside Secondary 

 
During this project we will be working Monday to Friday from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. (complies with District of 
North Vancouver bylaws) and will be working inside and outside on the school property. The inside will be 
insulated to remove noise issues, but there will be work done outside with construction equipment, excavating 
machinery, trucking, concrete pumps, concrete trucks and deliveries that will cause some noise. We will try to 
keep the work that creates noise to a minimum during the early and late periods of our shifts to reduce the 
chances of disruption to the neighbourhood during these times. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and look forward to completing the project with as little disruption to the 
neighbourhood as possible. Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Jeff Peters, Unitech 
Construction Management at 604-943-8845. Project status updates will be posted to the North Vancouver 
School District website: sd44.ca > Board of Education > Capital Plan & Projects > Capital Projects Updates - 
Revitalization & Renewal > Mountainside Secondary. 
 

 
 Yours truly, 

 
Unitech Construction Management Ltd. 
 
 

 Sean Dickson 
Superintendent 


